
SB 111 Support Letter: SANDERS 

From: Rachel Sanders [mailto:rlsanders@gci.net]  

Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2014 7:45 PM 
To: larry talley 

Cc: Sen. Gary Stevens; Sen. Dennis Egan; Rep. Cathy Munoz; Rep. Beth Kerttula; andimike@ak.net; 
Keith Pahlke; Josephson, Ronald P; Hal Geiger; Bill Johnson; Mary Alice McKeen; Priscilla and Wilson 

Valentine; Jeffrey Kelly; Deb and Jeff Hartman; Joyce Talley; Bruce Christianson 

Subject: Re: Testimony in favor of SB 111 

 

Thank you for this outstanding letter Larry Talley!!!! You have eloquently articulated the faults 

of the damn HSGQE--and I don't curse! As a specialist with the schools since 1986, I have also 

witnessed the incredible stress that his test has added to our students with IEPs.  It's as if the 

State is asking a blind person to take an eye sight exam or a person in a wheelchair to time 

themselves running a mile.  It's incredibly unfair. 

Rachel Sanders 


